
MEMORANDUM 
 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 
 
DATE: July 7, 2022 

TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Mike Schaller, Project Planner 

SUBJECT: Request for Continuance 
 Project File No. PLN 2022-00009 (CalTrans) 
 Wireless Traffic Operation System 
 
 
Staff requests that this item be continued to a later date to allow applicant time to review 
and provide any comments before the Planning Commission.  
 
Thank you, 
Janneth Lujan 
Planning Commission Secretary 
 


